
St. Bartholomew Church  
Louisville, Kentucky March 3, 2024 
 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, March 4, 2024    
St. Casimir 
No Mass on Monday 
Tuesday, March 5, 2024     
No Mass 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024   
No Mass 
Thursday, March 7, 2024    
Sts. Perpetua and Felicity, Martyrs 
  8:30 am  People of the Parish 
Friday, March 8, 2024   
St. John of God, Religious 
  8:30 am  People of the Parish 
Saturday, March 9, 2024 
St. Frances of Rome, Religious 
  4:00 pm † Carolyn Howard 
 † Joe Fetter 
Sunday, March 10, 2024    
Daylight Saving Time Begins 
Fourth Sunday of Lent 
  8:00 am † Macario Rangel Sanchez 
10:30 am † Mary Trinh  
 † Zella Fraze 

 † Sandy Wethington 
 † Rose & Bob Thompson 
 
 
Remember in Prayer...Our Sick and Shut-In 
Mark Williams, Margaret Spaulding, Charlie Richy, 
Bobby Selch, Emmanuel Emmanuel, Noni Hardy, 
Bonnie Manning, Bill Motsch, Margaret Weidner, 
Bernard Abell, Harlene Abell, Scott Mattingly, Billy 
Abell, Thomas Graves, Rose Foushee, Theresa 
Spalding, Karen Walker, Mike Wethington 
Rehab/Nursing Home/Hospital:  
Marilyn Hynes, Margaret Ann Underwood,  
Ann Courtney Thomas, Jeanie Craig,  
James Sampson 
PRAYERLINE: 459-0706 or 239-4885 

 
 
St. Bartholomew Fish Fry  
Every Friday thru March 22 
4:00 to 7:00 pm – Gym 
Dine in or carry out. 
Baked fish, fried fish, shrimp, 

oysters, plenty of sides including our “special” 
kale greens. Cake wheel and Split the Pot 
drawings. Gaming license #000119 
 

In Our Parish 
Sunday, March 3, 2024 
  3:00 pm Youth Group (Barth Hall) 
Monday, March 4, 2024   
  6:30 pm Way of the Cross (Barth Hall) 
Tuesday, March 5, 2024   
  9:00 am Senior Game Day (Barth Hall) 
  7:00 pm Knights of Columbus (Barth Hall) 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024 
  7:00 pm RICA (Barth Hall) 
Thursday, March 7, 2024 
10:30 am Bible Study (Barth Hall) 
  6:30 pm First Communion & Confirmation 
Friday, March 8, 2024 
  3:00 pm Adoration (Chapel) 
  4:00 pm Fish Fry (Gym) 
  6:30 pm Way of the Cross (Barth Hall) 
 
 

Prayers for Our Men and Women in 
Military Service 
Matthew Cleary, Brian M. Thomas, 
Chad Cheshire, Shawn Farnsley, Paul 

Yaden, Patrick Pugh, Corey Marshal, Roy Sublett, Jr., 
Katie Kohrs, Justin Martin, Hector Gomez, Emily 
Gentry 
Lord, hold our Troops in your loving hands. Protect 
them as they protect us. Bless them and their families 
for the selfless acts they perform for us in our time of 
need. Amen 

 
 

Collection Report 

Sunday collection February 25 $ 5,495.65 

Weekly Sunday collection budget  5,868.00 

Shortage of wkly Sun collect budget  (372.35) 

Fiscal YTD Sunday Collection  204,544.80 

Fiscal YTD Sunday collect budget  205,380.00 

Fiscal YTD Sunday collection 

  budget shortage  (835.20) 

Needy envelopes  25.00 

Maintenance envelopes  0.00 

 
 

 Readings for Next Sunday 
 Fourth Sunday of Lent 

First Reading 1 Samuel 16:1b, 6-7, 10-13a 
Second Reading Ephesians 5:8-14 
Gospel  John 9:1-41 
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Third Sunday of Lent 

 
Assumption High School Senior  
Citizens Prom 
Assumption High School’s Junior Class Beta 
Club members will be hosting the 21st annual 
“Senior Citizens Prom” on Saturday,  
March 23, from 2 to 4 p.m. in the Assumption 
cafeteria. The theme this year is The Roaring 
Twenties. There will be music from The Prime 
Time Band, dancing, food and refreshments at 
no cost. Seating is limited to 150. Please 
RSVP in advance to Assumption High School 
by calling 502-271-2530 so we may plan 
accordingly. We look forward to another 
wonderful prom with the senior citizens in our 
community! 
 
Appeal of the Immaculata 
Immaculata Classical Academy is selling 
Bourbon Raffle tickets, in association with its 
7th annual “Appeal of the Immaculata.” Raffle 
tickets are $50 for a chance to win 1 of 8 prizes 
of premium and hard-to-find bottles of bourbon. 
Tickets will be sold online starting February 16, 
with the drawing being held at the Celebratory 
Dinner on March 16. To buy raffle tickets and 
to learn more, visit 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/06e4080d/hGSW-
B9makeLpFfyS6pDUA?u=http://www.givebutter
.com/Bourbon2024. Charitable Gaming 
License: ORG 0002729 

 
Stations of the Cross: Overcoming Racism 
Lenten Prayer Journey 
The Archdiocese of Louisville’s Office of 
Multicultural Ministry and its African American 
Ministries will offer Stations of the Cross: 
Overcoming Racism Lenten Prayer Journey on 
Mondays during Lent from 3:00 – 4:00 pm EST. 
They will take place virtually via Zoom. The dates 
are March 4, March 11, March 18, and March 25. 
Through guided imagery and reflection, participants 
will prayerfully and individually meditate on the sin 
of racism as they ‘walk’ the stations of the cross. 
Participants will not be able to interact during the 
meditation through discussion or chat. This 
program is offered through the Daniel Rudd 
Africentric Formation Institute. Individuals who have 
participated in the past have found this experience 
to be a prayerful and moving addition to their 
Lenten practices. While we would love to have you  
 
 
 

join us at all the sessions, you may participate as your 
schedule dictates. We invite you to join us as we 
prayerfully reflect in the Season of Lent on Jesus’ 
Passion and Death through the lens of overcoming 
racism. Contact the Office of Multicultural Ministry at 
(502)636-0296 or email jmulligan@archlou.org for 
more information or to sign up for the Zoom link. 
 

Hildegard House Compassionate Companions 
Hildegard House provides a home and 
compassionate care for individuals at the end of life 
who have no home or loved ones to care for them 
so that they may die with dignity and access hospice 
care. From fixing a meal to sitting bedside and 
offering companionship, Compassionate Companion 
volunteers serve residents just as they would care 
for a loved one at a home. Volunteers commit to a 
weekly 5-hour shift or a couple of weekend shifts per 
month and become a community of caregivers for 
our residents. Our spring training dates are 
Saturday, March 16 or Wednesday, April 24 from 
9 a.m. to 4 p.m. A tour of Hildegard House prior to 
training is required. To schedule a tour, visit 
hildegardhouse.org and submit the volunteer 
registration form, or call (502) 653-1488. 
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